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The Lakeville South High School (LSHS) Bands perform with
Passion and Pride whenever and wherever they go. The
bands have performed locally in many parades and football
games, nationally at the Pearl Harbor Memorial Parade in
Honolulu, Hawaii, and internationally at the Saint Patrick's
Day Parade in Dublin, Ireland.

The LSHS Band program creates over 600 student musical
opportunities each year in our music courses, concert bands,
marching bands, winter color guards, and winter drum line! 

The marching band participates in competitions throughout the state each year. They have
won TWO State Championships in as many years! It is through generous corporate
sponsorships that we are able to continue to give these amazing kids the experiences and
opportunities to help them perform with Passion and Pride!

All of these wonderful experiences cost money. It takes about $80,000 per year to keep the
marching band program going. To date, most operating funds are raised via fundraising and
fees paid by students and parents. This is not a sustainable financial model as the program
continues to grow and costs continue to rise.

The LSHS Band Booster Club is a 503c3 non-
profit organization. We work closely with the
band directors and school administrators so
that the band program can be maintained at
the highest standard. We cannot have the
successes that we do without the support of
businesses like yours. Thank you!

For donation or sponsorship questions, please contact the LSHS Band Booster Club at
lakevillesouthbandboosters@gmail.com or by visiting our website at www.lakevillesouthbands.com.
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